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Thanks
Thank you all for your tremendous show of support for the Alano Club and its goals in these 
times of trouble and turmoil.
Thank you for your support of our raising of the dues and a few prices on the menu.  As a result 
of your help and concern we were able to make much progress in the month of September and 
October and we need your continued support but the good word is that we have moved out of 
imminent danger.   Please understand that  I as your Club Manager am going out on a limb here 
just by saying that but I also know that many of you have been worrying  a great deal about the 
Club.  We remain on a tightrope  and as in all Clubs we must have your continued support on a 
daily basis.

Lets acknowledge these fine folks for another milestone in 
recovery:

Manny E. 11/01/86 Ron D. 11/01/91 Reggie Y. 11/01/81 Rene P.           11/01/94
Cindy M. 11/02/94 Felix C. 11/05/74 Brunie O. 11/05/86 George R.        11/05/87
Virginia B. 11/07/94 Vina B. 11/10/84 Johnny S. 11/11/89 Don Mc.          11/12/83
Richard P. 11/12/90 Fred Y. 11/14/80 Bob H. 11/15/92 Yolanda T.       11/15/92
Chuck H. 11/16/81 Marty M. 11/17/83 Joe D. 11/19/86 Ida L.            11/21/71
Bill C. 11/24/94 Russell B. 11/26/93 Ron G. 11/26/78 Clyde R.          11/26/89
Richard K. 11/27/84 Whoops! Missed Kika D. 10/19/86 Burt G.            10/22/91

Trusted Servants 
on
The Board Of 
Directors
Cha-Cha W.
Chuck H.
Maggie C.
Morris T.
Sal C.
Ed P.
Juan A.
Cora S.
Joe P.

Trusted Servants 
in Your Employ:
Mary G.
Nell W.
Frances J.
Judy P.
Sharrise P.
Jessica J.
Shawn D.
William B.
Tony B.



Dale L.S. is our Member of The Month.
Here is a guy that went and got the wood and rebuilt the fence out front, did a fine job, 
much better than  current managements feeble atempt! ( He got longer boards!).

Honerable Mention for Howard H. And Michele O.
The cook and the server for the Forty Fourth Anniversary Dinner,  Al E. was able to  set 
Milton B. straight on a few issues, and Bernice E. was able to set Al E. straight on many 
issues.

News From The Fair Avenue Fellowship
The Secretaries Meeting of the Fair Avenue Fellowship was held on Sunday, October 15.  
The Group’s 23 meetings were represented by 13 attendees.  At the meeting Paul W. 
was elected as Group Conscious Secretary .

There was a great deal of excitement generated as the group decided to hold monthly 
meetings;  re-establish the Secretary’s Workshop; increase support to struggling 
meetings;  and to organize Alcathons cooperatively among the meetings.

The next Secretaries Meetings will be held at 5 p.m. Sunday November 19th.  All 
meeting secretaries are reminded that attendance at these meetings is required.         


